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I strongly support climate legislation at all levels of government. It is critical to the economic success of future
generations as well as the health and well-being of all living things that the rate of increase in the carbon dioxide
concentration in the atmosphere be reduced. Thank you for your efforts on this important issue.

David Sugar
Oregon Senate District 2



